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Daughters of the American Revolution

City of Foley, June 18, 2024

The Fort Bowyer , NSDAR, would like to acknowledge the ‘Never Forget” Memorial
(pictured on the left), that Brenda Shambo and the City of Foley were very instru-
mental in helping us place in the park by placing a similar stand and wreath as pic-
tured below right.

This stand and wreath would be for holidays during the year, to be determined by The
Fort Bowyer Chapter, NSDAR and / or the City of Foley. We will provide both the
wreath and the stand.

Thank you,
Kim Medley,
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